
From: Sandra Everson
To: Kolar, Mary; Bollig, Jerome; Matano, Alfred; Miles, Patrick; Oloughlin, Dennis
Cc: Allan, Majid
Subject: SUPPORT STATEMENT June 28 2016 ZLR Petition CUP 2346
Date: Tuesday, June 21, 2016 3:04:29 PM

Dear Committee Members:
 
Town of Christiana Chairman Gary Rattmann would like to give the following statement in support of
 CUP Petition 2346:
 
“I would like to express my support for the continued operation of the Bjoin Limestone/TNT Quarry. 
 We have had no issues or problems over the last few years.  I would like to see you move for
 approval of this CUP.  Thank you.”
 
Please let me know if you have further questions on this issue.
 
Sandra Everson, Clerk-Treasurer
Town of Christiana
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